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June 21, 2000 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 00-1346 
 
 
 
Re:  Insurance Bureau Bulletin Board Service Network - IBBSnet  
 
The purpose of this circular is to remind our membership of Minnesota’s participation in the 
IBBSnet  - Insurance Bulletin Board Service Network, which provides insurance companies 
with a means of submitting data to MWCIA electronically, via a File Transfer Facility (FTF). 
 
Several members use IBBSnet  to transfer statistical data (WCSTAT) to the MWCIA.  We are 
also prepared to accept Policy data (WCPOLS) using IBBSnet .   
 
If you would like additional information regarding the IBBSnet  service, please contact Carol 
Pedersen at MWCIA 952.897.6427; email address: carol.pedersen@mwcia.org; or call 
1.800.655.8865 to speak to an IBBSnet  representative. 
 
If you currently use IBBSnet  and would like to receive testing criteria to send policy data to 
MWCIA, please contact Kim LaHoud at the MWCIA (952.897.6412; email address: 
kim.lahoud@mwcia.org).   
 
 
Please forward this circular to all personnel in charge of data transmissions for your company. 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
 
Linda M. Hanson 
Vice President 
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